
Eastry Neighbourhood Watch.    

AGM Agenda September 16th 2022

The Chairman, Simon Dundas, welcomes everyone to the meeting 

  Chairman’s Report:
Background to Eastry NHW, Events in the last year, Crime etc.
We thank our Kent Community Warden, Peter Gill, for his continued support.

 Treasurer’s Report: (printed copies provided by Rob Bishop).
Total expenditure 2021/2022: £60.20; Cash assets for Eastry NHW: £134.20

 Elect the new NHW Committee
  Mr. Richard Ginn (Eastry PC Caretaker) wishes to  be elected to the committee.  

Simon Dundas (Chairman), Sheila Smith (Vice Chairman), Rob Bishop (Treasurer),  
Michael Kinns (Secretary), John Waring (Committee Member) all wish to be re-elected.

 The various ways in which Dover Area NHW communicate 
with local people
1) A page for Eastry NHW will be included in each bimonthly edition of Eastry Village 
News, including scams and crime information
2) Email “Neighbourhood Alert (Action Fraud)” updates: “Latest from Fraud Office” etc, 
to all residents who have requested this information.
3) Eastry NHW details are included in the Welcome Pack for new residents. 
4) An article about alarms available for vulnerable people will be included 
in the December-January edition of Eastry Village News

 Discuss better ways we we can communicate with Eastry Villagers:
Everyone at the AGM is asked to join in a discussion about this.


